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6th March 2021 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
Re: Covid testing schedule for the week beginning March 8th – Year 9 – 2nd & 3rd Test 
Please find the testing schedule for your child’s lateral flow tests, which will be completed within the 
school day as indicated in the table below. 

 Year 9 - 2nd Test Tuesday 9th March 

  Form Surname beginning with 

P3 

11.05am - 11.15am     

11.15am - 11.30am     

11.30am - 11.45am 9B B - L 

11.45am - 12pm 9B M - Y 

P4 

12pm - 12.15pm 9K B - K 

12.15pm - 12.30pm 9K L - W 

12.30pm - 12.45pm 9N A - H 

12.45pm-1pm 9N J - W 

Lunch 
1pm – 1.30pm 

 
Lunch 

Form 
1.30pm – 2pm 

 
Form 

P5 

2pm - 2.15pm 9R A - K 

2.15pm - 2.30pm 9R L - Y 

2.30pm - 2.45pm 9S B - G 

2.45pm - 3pm 9S H - W 

 

 Year 9 – 3rd Test Thursday 11th March 

  Form Surname beginning with 

P3 

11.05am - 11.15am     

11.15am - 11.30am     

11.30am - 11.45am 9B B - L 

11.45am - 12pm 9B M - Y 

P4 

12pm - 12.15pm 9K B - K 

12.15pm - 12.30pm 9K L - W 

12.30pm - 12.45pm 9N A - H 

12.45pm-1pm 9N J - W 

Lunch 
1pm – 1.30pm 

 
Lunch 

Form 
1.30pm – 2pm 

 
Form 

P5 

2pm - 2.15pm 9R A - K 

2.15pm - 2.30pm 9R L - Y 

2.30pm - 2.45pm 9S B - G 

2.45pm - 3pm 9S H - W 



 

 
 

  

MIDDLEWICH HIGH SCHOOL 

KING EDWARD STREET, MIDDLEWICH, CHESHIRE, CW10 9BU 
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We have tested the vast majority of students last week and the process ran very efficiently due to 
the excellent attitudes of our students who attended and a superb effort from our testing team.  
 
If your child was unable to attend school for their first test please do not be concerned as they can 
still join us Monday morning to be welcomed back at Middlewich high school. They can access their 
first Covid test when their form group are invited down to the sports hall to complete their second 
and/or third test (consent form attached which needs to be emailed back to 
covid@middlewichhigh.cheshire.sch.uk should we not already have one on our file). Please also be 
reminded that the test is voluntary, although encouraged, and should your child not want to be 
tested they will be reassured that this is fine. 
 
Test kits will be pre-registered for those students who have returned their consent forms.  You may 
receive an email from a .gov email address about this.  You do not need to contact the school about 
whether you have received one or not, testing will still be carried out for those students who have 
consent. 
 
Students should continue to use their designated gates and arrive on time please. I am really looking 
forwards to welcoming all of our students back into school Monday!  
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr M Edwards 
Deputy Head teacher 
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